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Dear Potential Applicant, 

 

The Governors passionately believe that Lansbury Bridge is a very special school for very special 

children; we are seeking to appoint a Head Teacher who will inspire the whole school community to 

continue and enhance this belief. 

 

We are looking for a person who is child centred with experience in SEND, has strategic vision, drive 

and ambition to lead the school forward. 

 

Our Junior Leadership Team tell us they are looking for the perfect head teacher for our school. They 

are looking for the following attributes: 

- someone who is kind, friendly and respectful 

- someone who is fair 

- someone who will take time to get to know us 

- someone who smiles a lot 

 

We are dedicated to teaching and supporting our 222 pupils who have a wide range of special 

educational needs and disabilities, to achieve an appropriate level of independence and their full 

potential in life in a safe, secure and fun environment. 

 

We employ a Speech and Language Therapist and also have two Family Liaison Workers to support 

our families and organise our Easter and Summer Play schemes. We have an excellent Sensory 

Integration Base. We are supported by colleagues from various agencies including School Nursing, 

Physiotherapists, Occupational Therapists etc. to ensure the health and well-being of our pupils and to 

assist in removing possible barriers to their learning giving them every opportunity to engage in 

activities appropriate to their abilities. We are accredited by the National Autistic Society. 

 

If you wish to visit the school we would be happy to accommodate this.  Please contact the main office 

to agree a date a time. 

 

If you feel you have the attributes which will support and enhance our team and the passion and drive 

to see our pupils achieve and flourish we would welcome your application. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Sandra Morris 
 

Sandra Morris  (Mrs) 

Chair of Governors 


